
  February 7th, 2025 

Notice of Public Hearing 
To receive comments regarding the 

Removal of Pierpont Ave 
from Resident Parking Permit Area #5 

Thursday, February 20th, 2025, at 4:00 PM 

Plaza 349, Room 175 

349 South 200 East, Salt Lake City, Utah 

 

Dear Pierpont Avenue resident or property owner, 

A formal public hearing will be held on Thursday, February 20th, 2025, at 349 South 200 East, 
Room 175, Salt Lake City to receive public comments regarding the removal of Pierpont Avenue, 
between 300 West and 400 West, from Resident Parking Permit (RPP) Area #5 in Downtown 
Salt Lake City. 

At the public hearing, the Transportation Division will receive comments from residents and 
property owners regarding the proposed removal, as well other pertinent matters. 

A map of the proposed removal is shown on the reverse side of this notice. 

If you are unable to attend the public hearing but still want to provide comments, 
you may submit your comments by mail, telephone, email, or in-person on or 
before the public hearing on February 20th, 2025. Contact information is provided 
below. 

If you would like to submit comments regarding the proposed removal of Pierpont Avenue from 
RPP Area #5, please fill out the form below and submit it to the Salt Lake City Division of 
Transportation. Comments may be provided via mail, telephone, email, or in-person at the 
public hearing. 

 

Mail:     Telephone:   Email:    

Salt Lake City    801-535-6630   transportation@slcgov.com 
Transportation Division 
349 S. 200 E. Suite 150 
Salt Lake City, UT, 84111 
 
Name:  ___________________   Address: _______________________ 
 
 
Comments: _________________________________________________________ 
 
 _________________________________________________________________ 
 
 _________________________________________________________________ 
 
 _________________________________________________________________ 

mailto:transportation@slcgov.com


 
 
Proposed Removal of Pierpont Avenue from RPP #5 
 
 

 
 
If additional information is needed, please contact the Salt Lake City Transportation Division at 
(801) 535-6630 
 
 


